
January 2021 

Dear SSC Members, 

Happy 2021!  I hope that you all had a very happy and safe Holiday. The 

year 2020 certainly has been challenging, and I am sure that most of us 

are glad it is over.   As we kick off 2021, the Shaw Spouses’ Club will be 

gearing up for Spring activities and fundraising events.  However, we will 

do our best to follow CDC guidelines and safety precautions to protect 

our members.  Yet there are still many opportunities to get involved with 

fundraising and social events, despite the global pandemic.  We have 

several fundraising events coming up over the next few months and we 

could use your help to make these events successful.  This club will  

continue to grow into 2021 with the support of our membership.  

Looking forward into moving into 2021 with our Shaw Spouses! 

Respectfully, 

Carrie Slayton                                                                                                  
2020-2021 Shaw Spouses’ Club President                                                  

president.shawsc@gmail.com 
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Thursday, December 10th 
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Newsletter 

Upcoming! 
January Social 

Thursday, January 21st 

 

Run/Walk/Shuffle 
Saturdays, January 

9th/16th 

 

Book Club 
Friday, January 22nd 

 

F45 Workout 
Saturday, January 23rd 

 



 

January Social 
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Special Activity Group Events 

 

To get more information on these 

events, please see the  

SSC Members Facebook group  

 

or  

 

contact PR at  

publicrelations.shawsc@gmail.com to  

suggest or plan an upcoming activity! 
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Scholarships Info 
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2021-2022 SSC Board Positions 



 

Membership Spotlight 
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January Birthdays! 
 

Tiffany Madison 

Adriane Mandakunis 

Olivia McClary 

Rachael Willis 

Cofie Asare 

Mary Chatriwala 

Bernadette Flynn 

Alysha Gilbert 

Alexandra Helwig 

Carrie Slayton 

Welcome New Members! 
 

 

 

 

Glendaly Humphrey 



 

Facebook 

www.facebook.com/shawsc 

 

Instagram  

 @shawspousesclub 

 

Pinterest  

 www.pinterest.com/  

                 publicrelationsshawsc/ 

 

YouTube  

 Shaw Spouses’ Club 

 

Website 

 www.shawspousesclub.com 
 

 

 

Our Board 
 

President: Carrie Slayton 

Vice President: Cofie Asare 

Administrative Coordinator: Amanda Frank 

Treasurer: Alysha Gilbert 

Parliamentarian: Adriane Mandakunis 

Membership: Karling Risher 

Hospitality: Kelly Stewart 

Events Coordinator/Socials: Donyala 

Pearce 

Public Relations: Kayla Bradford 

Social Media Manager: Kristen Thoennes 

Ways & Means: Jessica Goode 

Retiree Liason: Cle McDonald-Amaker 

Philanthropy: Cynthia Goodwin 

Scholarships: Christina Field 

Member at Large: Cleo Klopfleisch 
 

Special Activities: AVAILABLE 

 

 

Honorary Advisors: 

 Teresa Sullivan 

 Rene Cenov 

 Carolyn Crissman 

 

 

Join Us! 

See our website or contact 

Membership.ShawSC@gmail.com 

$20 dues for Jan-May 

Connect with us! 
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